Minnesota & Pacific September 27, 1898
Railroad Company

Carbon. J.J.Hill to Wm. G. LeDuc.

"You will remember ... the bonds of the
Minnesota & Pacific which was not built and
was foreclosed by the State. I do not know
that the State has ever done anything further
in the matter than to appropriate whatever
property there might have been for its
$5,000,000 loan."
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